RoN DESANTIS

(GOVERNOR

December 9, 2021

The Honorable Wilton Simpson
President of the Florida Senate
The Capitol, Suite 409
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

The Honorable Chris Sprowls

Speaker, Florida House of Representatives
The Capitol, Suite 420

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Dear President Simpson, Speaker Sprowls, and members of the Florida Legislature:
I respectfully present my budget recommendations for the 2022-2023 Fiscal Year for

your review and consideration. You may access these recommendations and accompanying
documentation at the following link - http://www.freedomfirstbudget.com/.

This fourth budget of my administration highlights Florida’s resiliency and strength and
continues my commitment to fight for Florida's families, freedoms, and future.

The Freedom First Budget invests record funding in our children’s education and our
environmental resources, while maintaining historic reserves for the future.

[ appreciate your review and consideration of my budget proposal and look forward to
working with you over the course of the next few months as you craft your budget and
respective appropriations bills.

Sincerely,

Ron DeSantis
Governor
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